
The Lone Ranger – Class of 75 Version December 2024 Edition 
 
Merry Christmas! Our 50th Reunion Week is less than 6 months away! June 12 – 15, 2025.   
 
We are a few thousand dollars away from raising 100% of the cost of Reunion Week!   
 
Accomplishing this goal does two things.  First, this will make the cost of Reunion Week 
affordable for anyone in our class.  Since everything will be paid for, we will not turn any 
classmates away.   
 
All we are asking for is admission for at least $1 to our class fund. If you can afford it, we 
suggest a $50 donation per classmate. Again, any donation of any amount gains you entrance 
to both Friday and Saturday night.  One donation gets you two nights with your class! 
 
Second, raising 100% of the cost ahead of time means that 100% of all donations at Reunion 
Week will be used for 501C causes. Our goal is to raise $10,000 at Reunion Week. We 
recommend seeding future Committee work with $5,000 and giving the rest to Nathan Hale 
High School.  The more we raise, the more we can give away. 
 
It’s tax-deductible!  We are a non-profit 501C organization.  This means any gift you give us is tax 
deductible.   

We are within a few thousand dollars of hitting our FB page goal of raising $35,000! 

We have a quick, easy, and secure way for you to give. Go to https://giv.li/m94jf4  and check 
Reunion Week in the drop-down menu.  For those interested in making a pledge but paying on that 
later, please contact me at markbrooks82176@gmail.com.  

If you have not already, RSVP! — We need to know if you are coming!  We have been using a 250 
estimate for attendance.  If you have NOT responded to the FB poll, please email me at 
markbrooks82176@gmail.com and let us know which nights you will be attending.   

Merry Christmas, classmates!  I pray that your Christmas and New Year’s will be wonderful times 
with your loved ones.  2025 is going to be an exciting year, and we can’t wait to see you at Reunion 
Week! 

 
Ranger For Life! 
 
Mark Brooks - Chairman of the Class of 75 
 
PS. Remember that you can now make contributions directly at https://giv.li/hpxic5 . We do pay a 
transaction fee of around $1.03 for a $25 gift. To cover the fee, multiply by that number. 
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